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Post-fire agricultural workshop set for Aug. 16 in Mora 
  

Haga clic aquí para español. 
 
MORA, N.M. – A post-fire agricultural workshop will be held from 1 to 4 p.m. Tuesday, 
Aug. 16 at the American Legion Pavilion, located at 268 State Highway 434 in Mora, 
New Mexico.  
 
The workshop is offered by New Mexico State University’s Cooperative Extension 
Service, including the Southwest Border Food Protection and Emergency Preparedness 
Center, which is a collaborative effort between the New Mexico Department of 
Agriculture and Extension. 
 
The following topics related to the post-fire and current flooding landscape will be 
discussed: 

▪ Livestock management 
▪ Soil health 
▪ Stress management 
▪ Water quality 
▪ Navigating the United States Department of Agriculture’s Farm Service Agency 

and the Federal Emergency Management Agency systems 
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Tom Dean and Marshal Wilson, co-directors of NMSU’s Southwest Border Food 
Protection and Emergency Preparedness Center, emphasized the need to maintain 
outreach efforts during the post-fire recovery period. 
 
“The community has been devastated by both wildfires and flooding, and we need to 
continue to provide information to our fellow New Mexicans who’ve been affected by 
these disasters, so they can make appropriate management decisions,” said Dean. 
 
“Whether it’s learning about livestock management, soil health or the importance of 
mental health and stress management, our goal is for attendees to walk away with 
valuable knowledge,” said Wilson, who also serves as assistant director of NMDA’s 
Agricultural and Production Services Division. 
 
For more information about the workshop, contact Mora County Extension at 575-387-
2856 or mora@nmsu.edu. 
 

### 
 
Find us at: 
Please bookmark the new NMDA website: NMDeptAg.nmsu.edu 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram: @NMDeptAg 
YouTube: NMDeptAg 
LinkedIn: New Mexico Department of Agriculture 
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Cutline: A post-fire 
agricultural workshop will be held from 1 to 4 p.m. Tuesday, Aug. 16, 2022 at the 
American Legion Pavilion in Mora, New Mexico. Many property owners in Mora are 
dealing with runoff debris from flooding following the Hermits Peak and Calf Canyon 
Fires. (Photo by Suzanne DeVos-Cole, New Mexico State University) 
 


